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Over the last two weeks of term, we will be… 

 completing our English work based on poetry and 
grammar. 

 continuing our maths topic based on 
multiplication. 

 investigating tooth decay and the digestive system 

 making Christmas wreaths 

 continuing our Anglo Saxon adventure. 

 completing termly assessments. 
 
 
 

 

 

Home Learning  

Please note that the current homework, which is a maths challenge, is due in by Wednesday 

7th December 2022. Homework will then resume in January 2022. 

However, children should be encouraged to continue their reading habits whilst logging 

online to practise spelling and times tables. 

 

Why not try these great sites for recommendations and guidance to that perfect reading text. 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/resources/how-to-choose-books/ 

https://imaginationsoup.net/ 

https://schoolreadinglist.co.uk/ 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/bookfinder/ 

https://www.thereaderteacher.com/ 

 

 

https://www.booksfortopics.com/ 

Christmas Message from Year 4 

We can’t quite believe that we have reached the end of 

term. It seems to have flashed by! We are very proud of 

the way in which all of our pupils have adapted to life in 

Year 4, rising to new expectations and challenges. Well 

done to all of them! We look forward to hearing them 

sing at the Carol Concert! 

Thank you to those who have brought in small items to 

decorate their Christmas wreaths - tinsel, baubles, 

pine cones, small ornaments etc. We will be making 

these on Tuesday 6th December. 
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